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Dear Volunteer Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in becoming a Volunteer at Lakewood Ranch Medical Center. 
 
If you enjoy working with caring and friendly people while helping others, Lakewood Ranch 
Medical Center is the right place. We have many medical service areas and many opportunities 
to utilize your skills, talents and expertise. 
 
Please email or return a completed application form to our Medical Center Volunteer Service 
Department. Once the completed application is received you will be contacted for an interview 
with Next Steps provided at that time. 
   
If you should have any questions regarding the application process, please contact the 
Volunteer Office at 941-782-2131 or christina.soderberg@lwrmc.com 
 

I look forward to hearing from you.  Thank you again for your interest in sharing your special 
talents, skills and life experiences in such a meaningful way.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CHRISTINA SODERBERG 
VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 
LAKEWOOD RANCH MEDICAL CENTER 

christina.soderberg@lwrmc.com 

941-782-2131 
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